
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A message from Mrs Woan 
 
It has been such a busy term and everyone involved school; children, staff and parents/carers 
have worked really hard. THANKYOU EVERYONE.  
This week Aladdin and his crew came to perform a pantomime for the children. It was fantastic! 
We have had a delicious Christmas lunch cooked by Jo our cook, whist pulling crackers, wearing 
party hats and singing Christmas songs. The children have shone during the Nativity 
performances and shown brilliant behaviour during an exciting week. We are so proud of them. 
We have even had special visitors who came to give every child a present; Santa and his Elf 
called in to see us. The children were very excited. 
 
From Everyone at St. Andrew’s, we wish you all a happy Christmas and look forward to sharing 
2023 with you.  
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Diary Dates 
 

School re-opens on 
Tuesday 3rd January at 

8.40 am.  

 

 

 

 
St. Andrew’s church have lots 

of family events on over 
Christmas. Why not join 
them? 

 
 
Saturday 17th December, 6pm 

- on the Church Lawn - Carols 
by Starlight (Free mulled wine 
and hot chocolate)  

 
Christmas Eve, 4pm - in 
Church - Crib Service 

 
Christmas Eve, 11.15pm - in 
Church - Midnight Communion 

 
Christmas Day, 8.30am - in 
Church - Communion 

 
Christmas Day, 10.30am - in 

Church - All age Christmas 
Celebration 
If you are unable to join us, this 

will be live-streamed, check back 
on our website for the link 

 
A HUGE THANK YOU 

To all the PTFA members. 
They have been working 

tirelessly organising events 
this term. It has involved lots 
of cold walks around Leyland 
asking for raffle prizes, time 

in school organising the 
raffle and judging events 
and many other things; all 
in their on time. As a result 
almost £800 has been raised 
and this will go directly to 

YOUR children. 

  
We are always looking for 
volunteers to come and join 

us.  

200 Dojos 
Congratulations to Neive, 

Rory, Lydia, Zoe, 

Mathilda, Imogen, Leah, 

Nikki and Zara for 

achieving 200 dojos! 

 
Instead of a dojo day 

they chose to have a gift 

instead which they have 

taken home today. 
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